18" June 2012

Hiilsside Drainage

| engaged Hillsside Drainage to construct a 45m stormwater drainage
easement at my home in Rydalmere in May 2012.

| found John Sultana and his team Marty, Pat, Jeff and Paul very helpful,
professional and cooperative throughout the job.

Despite some obstacles in the project working around a pool and existing
services, and some bad weather, the work progressed at a steady pace with
minimal inconvenience to us and my neighbours. Much of the excavation was
by hand with limited access.

I am happy with the outcome and how everything was restored to its previous
state. John also repaired a leak in my roof that 2 previous contractors had
been unable to repair.

| would have no hesitation recommending Hillsside Drainage for drainage
works.

Regards

John Bradbery
Rydalmere



